
 

 

 

 
 

 
Midwest Dental has a responsibility to support those on the forefront of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  Effective March 18, 2020, we temporarily suspended all non-emergent and 
elective dental care and are prioritizing emergency procedures in our practices. 
 
The team member presenting this letter is an employee of Midwest Dental and 
performs work essential to provide and/or facilitate emergency services to our patients.  
It is necessary for the team member to be present in our facility to perform their work 
and to travel to and from our facility.  If there are any questions regarding their intent, 
our HR Department can be contacted to confirm.  Their contact information is listed 
below. 
 
We are deeply committed to continuing to provide vital services to our patients during 
this difficult time and to ensuring the safety of our team members as they do so.  Thank 
you for your support of our efforts.   
 
Midwest Dental Human Resources Department 
Phone: 715-598-5174 
Email: hrsolutions@midwest-dental.com.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Peggy Reimer 

 
Peggy Reimer 
Vice President, Human Resources  
Midwest Dental 
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